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As a grandparent and retired teacher, I support cap and trade legislation to control the emissions that
have led to our climate crisis.  Recent fires in Australia remind us of our own fires in 

Oregon last year.  I am grateful for politicians like Senator Dembrow who are willing to work for our future.
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